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Congrats to Patty - Formal Recognition of 20 Years of Dedicated Service

Dave Williams <davew@sunrisepolicepension.com> Mon, May 12, 2025 at 8:55 AM

To: "Smith, Emilie" <ESmith@sunrisefl.gov>, "Montano, Alfredo" <amontano@sunrisefl.gov>, "McGovern, Timothy"
<TMcGovern@sunrisefl.gov>, "Arroyo, Darwin" <dArroyo@sunrisefl.gov>
Cc: Patty Ostrander <pattyo@sunrisepolicepension.com>, Richelle Levy <RLevy@]loriumlaw.com>

Trustees: | would like to take this opportunity to bring to your attention that TODAY is Patty's 20th anniversary with the
Plan.

| formally recognize Patty Ostrander for her remarkable 20 years of dedicated service to the Sunrise Police Officers
Retirement Plan. Throughout her tenure, Patty has consistently demonstrated exceptional commitment and has been
instrumental in the smooth and efficient operation of the retirement plan. Her tireless efforts and unwavering dedication
have fostered a strong sense of partnership with all members, both active and retired.

Patty has established herself as a reliable and dependable resource, consistently providing invaluable support and
guidance. The positive impact of Patty's contributions cannot be overstated, and her efforts have not gone unnoticed.

| extend our sincere gratitude for her long-standing commitment, her exceptional work ethic, and the positive difference
she has made to the Sunrise Police Officers Retirement Plan and its members.

This recognition serves as a testament to Patty Ostrander's significant contributions and her enduring legacy of service.

Respecitfully,

David M. Williams, Plan Administrator
Sunrise Police Officers' Retirement Plan
13790 NW 4 Street, Suite 105

Sunrise, Florida 33325

www.sunrisepolicepension.com

Phone: 954.845.0298
Fax: 954.845.9852

REQUIRED PLAN DISCLOSURES MAY BE VIEWED AT:
http://www.sunrisepolicepension.com/disclosures.asp

PUBLIC RECORD NOTICE
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

PRIVACY NOTICE

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. If you are not the original recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended
recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender.
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